
Greenfield High School Student Bulletin 

 

 

Red Carpet Event brought to you by ASB  
ASB cordially invites the Class of 2021 to a red-carpet event May 29, 2021, at the 
Student Union.  The cost of prom is $50 per GHS Student.  Due to COVID 
guidelines, the number of tickets is limited, therefore, only singles tickets will 
be available for purchase starting Monday April 26th through May 13th.    
If you purchased your prom ticket for 2020, those funds will be applied to this 
year's prom ticket.  Tickets can be purchase with Mrs. Cortes Mondays and 
Thursdays in Room 206 during office hours (1:30pm- 2:25pm).   
 
Counselor Announcements for Seniors  
Seniors, please check the Counseling Team, your school email and Remind 
frequently for important dates and deadlines! 



 

 

Credit Recovery 
Senior Credit Recovery Deadline is May 13th at 11:59pm 



Counselor Announcements  
This notice is to inform you (students) of your course requests for the coming 
school year. Please follow the steps below to review the courses and to make 
sure it is acceptable to student and parent /guardian. If you would like to make 
any changes schedule an appointment with your counselor. Click the link below 
to schedule a meeting with your counselor. https://bit.ly/ghscounselingappt 
 
Please note that this is only a proposed list of classes, electives are not 
guaranteed and subject to change All course change requests must be made by 
May 3, 2021. Please be aware that core classes might change depending on 2nd 
semester grades and teacher recommendations. 

If you are enrolled in an Honors or AP class(es) you will receive a separate email 
with important steps to follow. This will include a mandatory online orientation 
and instructions on how to access your summer assignments. 

We are looking forward working together to create a rewarding educational 
experience for you. If you have any questions, please contact your counseling 
department.   

How to View Course Requests in the Student Portal 

1.      Log in to your student portal 

 

2.       Click on Classes > Course Requests 

https://bit.ly/ghscounselingappt


 

3.       You will see your classes scheduled for 2021-2022 under Course Title 

 

Summer School 
Summer school will be offered based on eligibility and those students will be 
receiving an email. 



 

Hartnell College Virtual Front Desk 
Have questions? Want more info? Visit our Virtual Front Desk! Hours: 
 Monday - Friday, 1:00 - 5:00pm 
 

Class of 2021 
Hey class of 2021! As we are approaching then end of the school year, there are 
a lot of things going on for your class. Please be sure to check out the class 
team "Class of 2021". You should be in that team. Surveys are being sent out 
and class meetings also take place here. Go class of 2021. 
 

Cap & Gown Orders 
Attention Seniors May 1st is the final deadline to order your cap and gown.    
Please visit to order at http://www.nrpnorcal.com. 
 
Yearbook 

http://www.nrpnorcal.com./


Do you have photos of your Quarantine experience? Share them with 
Yearbook, we’re desperate for photos to document this year. Because of the 
stay-at-home order and social distancing, we want photos of your holiday 
celebrations, quarantine setup, or just any photos that show us how you’re 
surviving this crazy year. Submit photos here through MS Forms: 
bit.ly/bruinscheckin OR you can directly upload them to a TreeRing Photo 
folder here: bit.ly/ghsTRQCI  
Speaking of Yearbooks, want to order and customize your own yearbook? 
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015963251802873 and set up your 
TreeRing yearbook account to purchase, customize, and track the yearbook 
progress: bit.ly/ghsyrbkstore  
Any questions? Email us at ghsyrbk2021@smcjuhsd.org or follow us on IG 
@ghsyrbk2021 
 

Free Online Student Event (Big Sean + Mind Out Loud) 
Click here to view & register for event 
 
Water Fountains 
The school water fountains are now available on campus.  Please follow Covid-
19 safety protocols, sanitize or wash hands before drinking, maintain social 
distancing, and be polite. 

 
Pueblo Scholarship 
*Deadline to apply is May 1st by 11:59 P.M. 

https://bit.ly/bruinscheckin
https://bit.ly/ghsTRQCI
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015963251802873
https://bit.ly/ghsyrbkstore
mailto:ghsyrbk2021@smcjuhsd.org
https://www.instagram.com/ghsyrbk2021/
https://mailchi.mp/d53f10357c45/2019-california-student-mental-wellness-conference-1242401?e=14c772d2cb


 
TRIO Scholarship 



 

WESTOP CenCal Scholarship 

 

Students/applicants link:  https://forms.gle/5cbXoiXWzM45LBEQ9 

Recommender's link:  https://forms.gle/MgcCUBtmJgtSxXnR8 

 

ETS (Educational Talent Search) 

https://forms.gle/5cbXoiXWzM45LBEQ9
https://forms.gle/MgcCUBtmJgtSxXnR8


ETS is still accepting students to become part of the program, for more 
information you may send a message through TEAMS to Carolina Sordia.  Here 
is the online link to fill out an online application.  

https://csumb-ts.mylacai.com/apply.php 

 

ETS Workshops 

 

GEAR UP 

https://csumb-ts.mylacai.com/apply.php


 
GEAR UP Virtual Tutoring Hours 

*Please be advised the tutoring hours have changed for Wednesday’s. 



 

One more thing Bruins please remember the PBIS 3 Ps = Prompt, Productive, 
and Polite! 

Students progress reports cards have been mailed out!  

23 Days left until Summer Break!  

These are our announcements for today.  Be excellent, kind, and thoughtful . . . 
Go Bruins!!!! 

 

 

 

 


